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I very strongly oppose this bill. This is more government overreach, control and 

taxation to harm Oregonians. Wells on private property are paid for and maintained 

by the private property owners and with this bill the state is now seeking to control 

them. This is a complete violation of personal and private property rights. Stand up 

for Oregonians, and please do not advance this bill. Vote NO on SB1154.  


